
Submitter: Scott Strickland 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Chair Jama and members of the Oregon Senate Committee on Rules.  

I am opposed to SB210. I am a lifelong Oregonian and now a senior citizen. Voting 

before mail-in votes was cumbersome and limiting for many citizens. We have 

decades of experience now with voting this way and know it to be reliable and 

accessible for all Oregonians. I am able to sit for as long as I need and examine the 

candidates before I vote. There are no barriers to submitting my ballot. I am pleased 

to see the high level of participation from all Oregonians, and I am comforted to know 

that we reach as many people as possible. Hearing all voices is the Oregon way. 

Please vote "No" on SB 210. Thank you, Scott Strickland  


